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Thursday, 09 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

 
 
Some of you know that our Inclusion Manager, Mrs (Jan) McKean, is leaving.  In fact today is 
her last day at Holy Family. 
 
Mrs McKean has been a great colleague and a fantastic champion for our children for many 
years. She always has time for everyone, and is able to find answers to problems that make 
a real difference to children.  She also, always has time for us as colleagues too, and so 
many of us have popped into her office for help and advice.  She's got a huge heart, she's 
never afraid to challenge what we do if it's not good enough for the children, and her care for 
the children has been a huge part of what makes Holy Family.   
 
I am sure, like us, you would like to thank her for everything she has done for the school and 
wish her the very best of luck for the future.  She will be popping back into school on the last 
day of the summer term to take part in our summer celebrations. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Symes 

 
 

 
 

 
 


